Manchester Airport suffers second major power cut in days causing mass flight cancellations and chaos
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Manchester Airport recently faced a significant power cut that led to widespread chaos and disruption within its terminals. The incident, which primarily impacted Terminal 3, was part of a larger failure affecting the airport's operations on June 23, 2024. Numerous passengers took to social media platforms, such as X, to share their experiences of the situation, describing lengthy queues and confusion at passport control.
The airport confirmed that it was dealing with "technical issues" but emphasized that it was working diligently to rectify the problems as quickly as possible. This commitment to resolution echoes the airport's swift response to a similar incident just days prior, when a power outage had already caused considerable operational difficulties, including flight cancellations and delays. In that earlier disruption, which affected Terminals 1 and 2, the airport advised passengers to avoid coming to the airport until further notice, highlighting the severity of the situation.
As a direct result of the latest power cut, travel plans for approximately 90,000 passengers were severely impacted, with reports indicating that around 140 flights were cancelled. This led to chaos within the terminals, as many travelers found themselves separated from their luggage and essential items, including medication. Footage from the airport depicted scenes of confusion and frustration, with passengers describing the atmosphere as "utter chaos." The considerable backlog of baggage processing added to the disarray, as piles of luggage accumulated in the terminals.
Chris Woodroofe, the managing director of Manchester Airport, stated that a cable fault was responsible for the power surge that led to the outage. He acknowledged the extensive impact on the airport's security systems and baggage screening processes. As inbound flights were diverted and normal operations were severely hampered, customers were advised to stay in touch with their airlines for the latest information regarding their flights.
In response to ongoing passenger needs, airlines such as Tui and Jet2 organised extra flights to assist those affected by the disruptions. However, many passengers continued to face significant delays in retrieving their belongings, impacting their travel experience and raising concerns about the airport’s operational resilience.
In light of these events, an investigation has been initiated to ascertain the cause of the recent power failures and prevent future occurrences. The situation at Manchester Airport serves as a critical reminder of the vulnerabilities inherent in infrastructure systems, especially within vital transport hubs. While the airport works to regain normalcy, the experiences of the disrupted passengers underscore the necessity for robust, contingency planning in the face of unexpected challenges.
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